
 

 

 

8th October 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Jai Hind! 

You are requested to visit the School on Thursday, 09th October 2025, to verify the 

necessary checklist for CBSE registration for Grade XI. Kindly carry the following 

documents for verification: 

 Aadhar Card of your ward 

 ⁠Aadhar Card of Mother and Father 

 Detail Marks Card of Grade X 

📍 Venue: SENCO Room (Basement) 

🕘 Timings: 12:30 pm – 2:00 pm. 

We also request you to deposit the CBSE registration fee with the Grade Incharge on the 

same day. 

Please submit the registration fee of ₹500 to respective Grade Incharges tomorrow. 

Please ensure that all outstanding dues of your ward are cleared prior to the verification 

process. 

Kindly note that the School shall not be held responsible for any delay in registration or 

penalties imposed by CBSE beyond the stipulated date. 

Teachers will not be available beyond the designated time. 

Warm regards, 

Mayor World School 

 

 


